
5th Grade Summer Practice
Directions: Please complete the following assignments throughout the summer. It is recommended that you complete the

following assignments to be a successful student next year.

MATH SCIENCE SOCIAL STUDIES ELA

For this assignment, work on
the IXL lessons K-6 Convert

between improper fractions
and mixed numbers and K-7
Least common denominator
FOR least 60 MINUTES. When

finished practicing, Click here
for the google form.

For this assignment, you
will be practicing

identifying variables.
First, watch the below

videos to review:
Video #1
Video #2
Video #3

Then, practice identifying
variables on the

Google Form

For this assignment, you
will learn more about the
Native Americans of the
Plains. Be sure to use the
information carefully as
you answer the questions.
The passage as well as the
questions can be found on
this Google Form.

For this assignment, you
will be watching the Pixar

short CLOUDY and then
answering the questions.

Both the video and
questions are on a Google

Form.
Click here for the Google

Form.

For this assignment, use the
videos in the math section

to practice simplifying
fractions. Remember to

answer all questions. Click
here for the google form.

For this assignment, you
will be practicing

interpreting data. On IXL,
practice the Math Skills

Grade 5 V1-V16  for
Data and Graphs.

Then, complete the
following Google Form.

For this assignment, you
will read an article from
Newsela.  This article
focuses on a part of the
Plains Native American
culture and how it is
misused by others.
The article and questions
can be found on this Google
Form.

For this assignment, you
will be watching the Pixar
short JOY AND HERON and

then answering the
questions. Both the video

and questions are on a
Google Form.  Click here for

the Google Form.

Recommended Books Math Skills Vocabulary Educational Websites

● The One and Only
Ivan by Katherine
Applegate

● Amari and the Night
Brothers by B.B.
Alston

● Other Words for
Home by Jasmine
Warga

● New Kid by Jerry
Craft

● Study Island
● IXL
● The Math

Worksheet Site
● Math Antics

Website
● Cool Math Games

● Sight Words
Grade 4

● Sight Words
Grade 5

● Study Island
● IXL
● https://www.howtos

mile.org/
● NASA for Students
● The Action

Lab~YouTube
Channel

https://forms.gle/WfTo7ZcnQTMFfN947
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0A55QRyJHPM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=n2YyDMXV4-c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3nAETHZTObk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeceiyzPHN-PHSbeGTUzziICGvEzuYdrc-EF622B5yFnuqgdA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaBwsGl3UNacPkMkBTyNRjOcgMqN-NuQZohrF3Fa3WEwBecQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdSt1j2nDJA4diwCeUldaTJsFI4t5T3brKo81mlKC6plrkEkA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/7oVfhPkDhpC5t1yt9
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGIE2y7iRr0flssTFzjpTqROANZsA7TtIiIsG8HfT0NiLNqg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYIz6ELsdHmpAzEsAxBuwflIY7C9KMYwC0fY2dfrbx-5QzBA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYIz6ELsdHmpAzEsAxBuwflIY7C9KMYwC0fY2dfrbx-5QzBA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeH34sF1cy2ll4xQqQFqrcW39S46h014_Acbopboxd1Aq17bA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://app.studyisland.com/cfw/login/
https://www.ixl.com/signin/northwoodacad
http://themathworksheetsite.com/
http://themathworksheetsite.com/
https://www.mathantics.com/
https://www.mathantics.com/
https://www.coolmathgames.com/
https://janelldevries.weebly.com/uploads/2/2/1/3/22134306/fourth-grade-sight-word-list.pdf
https://janelldevries.weebly.com/uploads/2/2/1/3/22134306/fourth-grade-sight-word-list.pdf
https://s3.amazonaws.com/trcabcwww/pdf/Fifth-Grade-Lists.pdf
https://s3.amazonaws.com/trcabcwww/pdf/Fifth-Grade-Lists.pdf
https://www.howtosmile.org/
https://www.howtosmile.org/
https://www.nasa.gov/stem-at-home-for-students-5-8.html
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1VLQPn9cYSqx8plbk9RxxQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1VLQPn9cYSqx8plbk9RxxQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1VLQPn9cYSqx8plbk9RxxQ

